GEORGE BUSH

May 7, 1994

Dear Mr. President,

Barbara and I want to send our most sincere congratulations to you as you assume the high office to which you were recently elected.

I recall with great pleasure our contacts when I was President of the United States. Like all Americans, I salute your courage and your determination.

I know that the road ahead will not be easy, but I also know that you will do very well.

Again, sir, my respects and my warmest best wishes to you as you assume your tremendous new responsibilities,

Sincerder, 6 131

P.O. Box 79798 Houston, Texas 77279-9798

Postage and Fees Paid

His Excellency
Nelson Mandela
President of the Republic of South Africa
Pretoria